Public Budget Hearing November 14, 2016 5:30 P.M. Bradley Town Hall

Public Budget Hearing

The public hearing was called to order by Chairman Kevin Koth. Present were Supervisors Joan Hilgendorf, Robert Eisenman and Bill Jelinek and 7 property owners.

Following the Pledge of Allegiance Kevin explained the changes in the budget.

As there were no comments on the budget, Joan Hilgendorf made a motion to close the meeting with Kevin Koth making the second. Motion passed with a voice vote.

Special Town Hearing of the Electors

Chairman Kevin Koth called the Special Town Hearing to order.

M/M Byron Lange/John Swarmer to approve the 2017 total highway expenditures of \$555,000.00. Motion passed on a voice vote.

M/M John Swarmer/Byron Lange to give a 10% increase in salaries of the elected officials for the terms of office that begin in April 2017. Motion passed on a voice vote.

M/M John Swarmer/Byron Lange to adopt the 2016 levy to be paid in 2017 in the amount of \$659,433.00.

2016 levy to be paid in 2017 in the amount of \$659,433.00. Motion passed on a voice vote.

The meeting was closed.

Kari Kiser, Clerk